
From:  

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 5:23 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Lexington Bike Lane 

 
Dear Mr. Tolbert, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to share feedback on the proposed Lexington Avenue bike lane 

prior to the June 17th city council meeting. I think it is a good idea to have a bike lane on 

Lexington south of Randolph.  My only concern is what will happen to parking for the ball fields 

on the school property between Lexington, Albion and W. 7th.  The fields are used regularly 

throughout the summer and without a plan for alternative parking, families would have a 

difficult time finding parking near the field if parking is removed along the ball field (on the east 

side of Lexington Ave, south of Albion).  I am a resident on the west side of Lexington just south 

of Albion and it is a pleasure to see families enjoying the field and playground.   

 

I am grateful that Saint Paul is promoting bike lanes, but hopefully not at the expense of other 

enjoyable outdoor activities. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Janice Dames 

xxx Deer Park 

Saint Paul, MN 55116 


